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COVID-19 Testing Update
for the Week of January 19 - 22



District-Administered COVID-19 Tests
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Type of Test Students Staff

RT-LAMP (Saliva) 1,565

Abbott BinaxNOW (Non-Invasive, Nasal Swab) 283

PCR Diagnostic Test 2 5



Summary of Results
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Type of Result Students Staff

Saliva test that resulted in a referral to a CLIA Certified Lab
for a diagnostic test

4
(0.002%)

Abbott BinaxNOW test that resulted in a referral for a 
diagnostic test

0
(0%)

Diagnostic tests administered by the school district as a 
result of reported symptoms, confirmed close contact, or due 
to a test referral (e.g., saliva or BinaxNOW) that returned a 
positive result

1 1



5

COVID-19 Vaccine Update
Aetna/CVS Health Vaccination Program
Cook County Vaccine Partner Program



Vaccine Update
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● Several school districts surrounding Glenbrook have 
announced and/or started a vaccination program for 
their staff.  These districts are either supported by a 
community-based own public health department 
(e.g., Evanston, Skokie), or are in an adjacent 
county.

● Glenbrook’s vaccination efforts remain dependent 
upon Cook County’s ability to respond to our offers 
to host testing locations, and its own internal 
planning and available resources.

● As of Monday, January 25, personnel employed by 
schools are eligible to receive the vaccine.  Some staff 
have utilized their group 1b status to sign-up for a 
vaccination through one of the established testing 
sites (e.g., Jewel Osco, Cook County designated 
vaccination sites).



Staff Vaccination Interest Survey
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If the COVID-19 vaccine was available to be distributed by Glenbrook or one of its partners, is it your 
intention to receive the vaccine ASAP?
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Student Learning Plan 
Update



Creation of a “Wait List” for In-Person Learning
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● Parents were asked to commit to either in-person learning or remote learning prior to January 
14th for the time frame of Tuesday, January 19 - Friday, March 19.
○ In mid-March, students will have another opportunity to choose their preferred learning 

plan for the remainder of the school year, Monday, March 29 - Thursday, June 3. 

● Based on the response rate, and an analysis of room capacity, the school district was able to 
accommodate full day in-person learning for those that expressed interest.

● Since the announcement, additional families have expressed interest in switching from remote to 
in-person learning.

● Each school has established a “wait list” for students that would like to switch learning plans.

● The Student Services and Technology Services teams have created a process that enables a 
scenario to be processed to determine if there is sufficient space in classrooms to accommodate 
additional in-person learners.



Classroom Capacity Analysis
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When a classroom’s present count exceeds the room’s social distancing capacity count, the 
school evaluates options to relocate the class, etc.  However, it is important to emphasize that there 
are limits to how many classes can be relocated.



Second Semester Learning Plan Update
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